

NAME:

## 2.- ANSWER THE QUESTION USING

Yes, there is / No, there isn't / Yes, there are / No, there aren't

nt



Are there any eggs in the fridge?

Are there any onions in the fridge?

Is there any lettuce in the fridge?

Is there any milk in the fridge?

Are there bananas in the fridge?

Is there a cake in the fridge?

Are there any lemons in the fridge?

Is there any pizza in the fridge?

CHOOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER

This is \_\_\_\_ book.

- a) my
- b) mine
- c) me
- d) I

She is \_\_\_\_\_ friend.

- a) their
- b) theirs
- c) them
- d) they

That is \_\_\_\_ pen.

- a) his
- b) he
- c) him
- d) he's

These are \_\_\_\_ gloves.

- a) we
- b) ours
- c) us
- d) our

.- The red car is \_\_\_\_.

- a) our
- b) ours
- c) us
- d) Is this \_\_\_\_ hat?

That dog is \_\_\_\_.

- a) he's
- b) he
- c) him
- d) his

- a) your
- b) yours
- c) you
- d) you're

This is \_\_\_\_\_ bike.

- a) my brother
- b) my brothers
- c) my brother is
- d) my brother's

#### ALEX'S ROUTINE

Alex's daily routine is quite structured. He wakes up at 6:00 AM every day. After getting up, he takes a shower, gets dressed, and has a quick breakfast. Then, he heads to work where he spends his mornings in meetings. In the afternoon, he has lunch with his colleagues. After work, Alex goes to the gym and works out for an hour. In the evenings, he likes to relax by reading a book or watching a movie. On the weekends, he enjoys spending time outdoors, hiking and cycling.

Contrastingly, Lisa's routine is more flexible. She wakes up around 7:30 AM, but sometimes she sleeps in. She doesn't have a fixed breakfast time and eats whenever she feels hungry. Lisa works from home, so her work hours are variable. She takes breaks to walk her dog and have coffee. In the evenings, she often meets friends for dinner or goes to the gym. Lisa's weekends are spontaneous; she sometimes cooks, watches a movie, or simply relaxes, but always at home.

41) What time does Alex wake up every day?

- a) 5:30 AM
- b) 6:00 AM
- c) 7:00 AM
- d) 8:30 AM

42) How does Alex spend his mornings at work?

- a) Attending classes
- b) In meetings
- c) Going for a run
- d) Cooking breakfast

43) What does Alex do in the gym after work?

- a) Watches movies
- b) Reads a book
- c) Takes a nap
- d) Works out for an hour

44) How is Lisa's routine different from Alex's routine?

- a) Lisa wakes up before Alex.
- b) Alex works from home.
- c) Lisa goes to the gym every evening.
- d) Alex enjoys spending time outdoors on weekends and Lisa doesn't.

45) What are some activities Lisa might do on the weekends?

- a) Attend work meetings
- b) prepare food
- c) Watch movies at the cinema
- d) Go hiking or cycling

WRITE THE CORRECT FORM OF 'S OR S'

1. This is \_\_\_\_\_ book. (**Peter**)
2. Let's go to the \_\_\_\_\_. (**Smiths**)
3. The \_\_\_\_\_ room is upstairs. (**children**)
4. \_\_\_\_\_ sister is twelve years old. (**John**)
5. \_\_\_\_\_ and school is old. (**Susan – Steve**)